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Overview: 

● Mock interviews were conducted virtually this semester with students.  Overall, things 
went well and it was a positive experience for students and their interviewers. 
Participants had an opportunity to conduct a formal interview in a virtual environment, 
which is becoming more popular in the current environment.  We want to thank 
Tomahawk Extended Area Partners in Education for their commitment to our students 
and facilitating the interview process with students.  We could not do this without your 
expertise and time. 

● Learning Labs continue to be available in the THS Cafe after school Monday through 
Thursday and throughout the day on Friday.  Usage continues to grow as students 
experience the benefits of having a space to complete school, as well as the ability to 
schedule assistance with specific teachers.  Thank you to the staff that supervise and 
coordinate the Learning Labs. 

● District Professional Development took place on October 30.  Mrs. Burzyinski developed 
various whole staff and individual learning options for staff to join.  Topics were relevant 
to the current learning environment and address student needs. 

● Parent Teacher conferences will be held virtually this semester.  Parents and staff are 
communicating to schedule a conference between November 9 and November 13. 
Conferences will occur via Zoom or phone.  Parents can find teacher contact information 
on the school website. 

● The State Cross Country Championships were held on October 31st in Colby.  The girls 
advanced as a team to State and finished in 8th place. Team members include: Rachael 
Reilly, Greta Tjugum, Katherine Reilly, Morgan Hansmann, Emily Lacina, Macey Mann, 
and Ava Dragosh.  Noah Buckwalter advanced to State as an individual and finished in 
45th place. Congratulations to the THS Cross Country teams on a great season. 

● The One Act Play competed virtually in the District level competition.  The virtual format 
is unique and students have adapted well to the many variables that have come into 
play.  At the time of this report being written, they are awaiting the judging results to 
determine if they will advance to the next level. 

 

Students of the Month 
October 2020 

Trey Morrison 9 

Lexi Baker 9 

Kendyl Hetzel 10 

Taje Casey 10 

Collin Ott 11 

Abby Jaecks 11 

Dominic Daniels 12 

Alexis Davidson 12 
 


